
---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Celia Davison <Celia.Davison@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz> 

Date: Thu, 8 Feb 2024 at 13:05 

Subject: RE: 36a Eaglehurst Road, Ellerslie 

To: Nick Grogan <nick.grogan@gjgardner.co.nz> 

Cc: Ramy Salim <ramy.salim@gjgardner.co.nz>, Clare Wall Shaw 

<Clare.WallShaw@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>, Therese Strickland 

<Therese.Strickland@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz> 

 

HI Nick 

  

I can confirm that a deposit of $10000.00 dollars will be okay for the plan change you 
are proposing as it could be classified as a ‘simple’ plan change. 

  

When you are ready to lodge the plan change the following information will be 
needed: 

Applicant/Requiring Authority (RA):   

Address (Physical) of applicant/RA:   

Contact Email/s for Billing:   

Contact Name/s:   

Contact Phone Number/s:   

Project name to go on invoice   

Purchase Order Number /Reference Code:   

  

The process could not be completed in less than 6 months and could take more if 
any issues arise and a large number of submissions are received on the plan 
change. 

  

I have copied in Clare Wall Shaw who is the team leader for the area in which this 
plan change is located.  Please get in touch with her prior to when you intend to 
lodge the plan change so she can go through any additonal information that might be 
required for lodgement.   

  

Regards, 

  

Celia 
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Celia Davison 

Manager Central South  

Plans and Places Department  

Mobile:021 246 9825 

  

Visit our website: www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 

http://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/


 



  
 

 

 

 


